National Security Bureau

https://en.bbn.gov.pl/en/news/114,Secretary-of-Armenian-Security-Council-visits-National-Security-Bureau.html 10.04.2024, 05:48

Secretary of Armenian Security Council visits National Security Bureau

Invited by Minister Stanislaw Koziej, Armenian delegation headed by Artur Bagdasaryan the Secretary of the National Security Council of the Republic of Armenia visited today the National Security Bureau.

The talks that were held on Tuesday 2nd November in the National Security Bureau headquarters concerned Polish and Armenian cooperation, Armenian integration into the European and Euro-Atlantic structures as well as challenges in regional and global security.

After the talks, the parties signed the <u>Memorandum</u> establishing cooperation of both institutions. It includes regular bilateral consultations concerning security subjects.









<u>Tweetnij</u>